People leaving Afghanistan

As usual I am working over the week-end for urgent matters. If any of my
constituents has close contacts with another constituent who is also a UK
passport holder or former employee of the UK government in Afghanistan and
they are having trouble getting on to one of the rescue flights, please let
me know as there is an MP hotline I can try to see if more assistance can be
given.


http://www.government-world.com/people-leaving-afghanistan/

